
Vulnerable
patron

Library Access

  The library will be open by appointment 
 on Mondays for medically  vulnerable

patrons, including seniors.  The library
will have been sanitized and unused for

at least 60 hours prior to the first
appointment.   Each appointment will be

45 minutes long for the patron to browse
the library and/or use the computer.  This
access is for individual users who may be

at risk for severe complications due to
COVID-19 and their helpers, if necessary.

Extra cautionary cleaning measures will
be implemented on our vulnerable patron

access days to ensure common touch
points are sanitized between each user.
Call 783-9414 to book your appointment


